
CONTRACTS AWARDED TO TRI-CITIES FIRMS  

Richland, Washington -- ICF Kaiser Hanford Company has awarded contracts totaling $1,535,157 to 
two Tri-Cities firms. The first contract was awarded to A & B Asphalt, Inc. of Kennewick, Washington 
for $1,193,900 to resurface approximately 15 miles of the Hanford Site's roadways this summer. The 
contractor will begin work in June and be finished by mid-August. The second contract was awarded to 
O.R.E. Electric of Richland, Washington for $341,257. The contractor will remove outdated motor 
control centers at the Hanford Site's T-Plant facility. O.R.E. Electric will also remove and replace the 
electrical raceways, wire and cable, circuit breakers, and motor starters located in the T-Plant electrical 
gallery. The motor control centers will be replaced with new electrical panels. The work will begin in 
June 1996 and be completed by December 1996. ICF Kaiser Hanford Company is the Architect-
Engineer-Construction and Base Operations contractor at Hanford.  
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Mara Jackson, (509) 376-9756, mara_l_jackson@rl.gov  
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